Dear PCS Community,

Thank you for another wonderful week. It was a pleasure to see so
many folks join us for the family feast yesterday! | think the true spirit
of PCS and our community approach to raising kids - thank you as
always for being a part of it.

Here are some updates heading into the break:

Upcoming Dates:

TONIGHT: Family Dance 6:00-8:00

Mon. 11/20 - Fri. 11/24: No School for Thanksgiving Break

Dec. 13: Holiday Bizarre (more info coming)

Winter Sports:

All Mt. Snow paperwork has been completed thanks to Nancy's hard
work! Information regarding the other activities will be coming home
shortly after break. Our first week of Winter Sports will be Tuesday
1/9.

Holiday Bizarre:

We are accepting donations of items for the bizarre that are either new

or gently used and in good condition. Please feel free to bring items
by the office.

PCS Community Workshops:



We are in the process of setting a schedule for upcoming months of
1-day PCS Community Workshops. We would love to have parent
and community volunteers to lead workshops for our students and
adults. Please let me know if you are interested.

| hope you all have a wonderful break!

Jon



Staff Highlight

Lisa Duncan

Lisa has worked with kids most of her life. She
studied Elementary Education and Psychology in
college and then went on to get her masters in
Clinical Mental Health Counseling. Outside of
school, she loves spending time with her partner,
Ross, and their dogs. Being in nature is a true joy
for her. She also enjoys singing, spending time
with animals, eating pickles, and practicing
gratitude for the little moments of connection in
life.



